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Here we are at the end of another academic year. We have seen many developments in medical 

education in 2015-2016 including ongoing development and adoption of competency-medical 

education, and the report of the Truth and Reconciliation Commission of Canada with its specific 

challenges to medical schools and educators. We have met as a community at conferences such as 

CCME in Montréal and ICRE in Vancouver, and we have collaborated through initiatives such as 

CanMEDS 2015 and the ongoing rollout of the Future of Medical Education in Canada (FMEC) 

project. We have been busy in our own programs and projects in and around medical education, 

as well as teaching, learning, assessing, evaluating, researching, and leading across the continuum 

and beyond. 

The Voice is now 2 years old. We published 38 articles in this community blog this year that 

captured much of the diversity of medical education in Canada, including reviews, 

announcements, and thought pieces from educators, scholars, students, and leaders from across 

the country. We are now looking forward to our 3
rd

 year of the Voice and we would like to extend 

an open invitation to the Canadian medical education community to submit articles on the things 

you or others are doing or thinking about that are of interest to the Canadian medical education 

community. Writing should be in conversational CBC English or Radio Canada French. We edit 

for flow and house style but other than that you're completely free to tackle any issue or to use 

any voice you want; creativity is most definitely encouraged. 

The Voice will be back for the 2016-2017 academic year in September, have a great summer! 

Back issues of the Voice can be found here http://www.came-acem.ca/pubs_CAME-VOICE-

VOIX_en.php 

 


